Chairman's Report - Dores Community Development Trust 
Dear members
I am pleased to present the annual Chairman's Report for Dores Community Development Trust. Over the past year, we have worked to serve the members of the trust. 
I have outlined below some of the highlights since last years report
Education Bursaries:
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have increased the education bursaries budget to £1500. This allocation includes £300 for residential courses and £150 for non-residential courses. We did not receive  an applications this year but have made the changes to reflect the increased cost of living moving forward.
Public Toilet:
We approved funding to assist the community council in financing the upkeep of the public toilet. 
Dores Village Hall:
We have successfully funded the installation of WiFi and new heaters for the Dores Village Hall. These improvements will create a more comfortable environment and help support various upcoming community activities and events.
Local Place Plan Application:
The local place plan application from the community council was  for a significant sum of money to help produce this document. The directors have put this application on hold until they receive more information regarding the application. We will continue to evaluate this application once we have the necessary information.
Dores Bay Buoys
These have been installed and will be part of the community’s strategy to reduce the speed of boats in the bay making it safer for everyone to enjoy the water
Cycle Path to the School
The trust supported the Community council in providing funding towards the clearing of the overgrowth along the path from Dores to the school
Appreciation for Ian and Fiona:
Lastly, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to Ian and Fiona for their dedicated service as treasurer and secretary, respectively. Their commitment and hard work have been instrumental in the success of the trust. We are truly grateful for their contributions and the positive impact they have made on our community.
I would like to thank all the Directors and members for there support over the past year. I hope we can continue to work together to strengthen the development trust so we can continue to support the community. 

Sincerely,

Adam Scotson
Chairman, Dores Community Development Trust
